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DO NOT PASS
I'm submitting testimony in strong opposition to LD 104. This bill would create 
unnecessary barriers and seriously damage the medical cannabis program in Maine. It 
threatens access for patients, and it puts small businesses and caregivers at risk. LD 
104 does more harm than good and should not move forward.


